
A PERSONAL MESSAGE
MINISTRY UPDATE

THANK YOU for being a friend to this ministry and the giving of your prayers and support! 

Pray for us!

Praise the Lord with us!

Prayer Notes:     
•	Venezuela Trip in October - Pastors’ 
Fellowship, Preaching, Assisting new 
churches

•	For wisdom as we schedule upcoming  
missions trips and meetings

•	Ongoing printing projects - Sophie 
Muller books, Voice in the Wilder-
ness Quarterly Publications , The Book 
of Revelation and Question/Answer 
Study Book - SPECIAL NOTE: Copies 
of The Book of Revelation are lim-
ited.  Over 40,000 readers have been 
blessed by this layman’s study book. 

•	For new Voice in the Wilderness sup-
porters, prayer partners and subscrib-
ers

•	Finances to assist with Church construc-
tion in Las Piedras, Venezuela

•	Travel safety and health for Ronnie & 
Terry Williamson and  Steve, Rebekah, & 
AbiNoelle Lilly as we serve together.

•	Over 200 were saved and thousands 
reached through the God Bless America 
Crusade in Charlotte, NC

•	Airline TIckets purchased for Venezuela
•	The Lord’s hand of direction and comfort 
was present during the homegoing of Sis. 
Terry’s father, Thomas Little.

•	Fall 2013 Quarterly Edition to be mailed 
soon.

•	The Voice in the Wilderness can be read 
on mobile devices.

Visit us online to read the 8-page 
September 2013 Virtual Voice 

September 2013•
Free Subscription•

Mini-Voice Edition
& Prayer LetterRonnie and Terry Williamson   •   Steve and Rebekah Lilly

             Evangelist/Editor                                 Staff Missionaries

For more resources and ministry information visit www.thevoiceinthewilderness.org or write, PO Box 7037 Asheville, NC  28802

This is an advance “Thank 
you” for your prayers. In Oc-
tober, Lord willing, Bro. Lilly 
and I will be in Venezuela.  
This missions trip is multi-
faceted:
1. Several new church plants 
are under way and we will 
be helping these pastors with 
their work. Pray for God’s 
wisdom and provision as 
The Voice in the Wilderness 
reaches out to these infant 
churches and their challenges. 
2. Plans are for a pastors’ 
fellowship to encourage a 
number of these brethren. 
It is always a joy to see the 
mighty things our Lord is do-
ing through these precious 
preachers. 
3. Also, it is always a privilege 
to preach God’s Word in Ven-
ezuela.
Please hold us up through 
prayer during this wonderful 
opportunity. Safety is always 
a request as we travel as well 
as for His watchcare over our 
family back home. If you have 
internet access, please go to 
our website at www.thevoi-
ceinthewilderness.org for 
other updates and subscribe 
and read our weekly emails to 
stay connected.

You Can Help!
Your financial help is deeply 
appreciated. Pray with The 
Voice in the Wilderness about 
new faith partners to join us 
in this great work. Opportu-
nities continue to abound and 
some projects are simply wait-
ing for additional funds in or-
der to be completed.  Perhaps 
you have a friend or family 
member who would like to 
get involved in what God is 
doing through The Voice in 
the Wilderness.  Whether by 
assisting churches on the for-
eign field, providing printed 
study materials, or supporting 
missions project right here at 
home, the need is great. We 
are praying that the Lord will 
raise up additional finances to 
support these efforts.

Many easily 
click “share” af-
ter reading of 
someone’s bur-
den, but how 

many actually go personally 
to help bear that burden?

For Christ and souls,


